NEWS RELEASE

THE ANNUAL HIROSHIMA/NAGASAKI CANDLELIGHT VIGIL WILL TAKE PLACE
ON THURDAY, AUGUST 6TH, 1987, STARTING AT 8:00 P.M. ON THE BEACH
BY OVERLANDER SCHOOL, NORTH KAMLOOPS.

THE PURPOSE OF THE VIGIL IS TO COMMEMORATE THE FIRST VICTIMS OF
ATOMIC WAREFARE AND TO PLEDGE THAT WE WILL DO EVERYTHING IN OUR
POWER TO ENSURE THAT SUCH A HORRIFYING EVENT WILL NEVER HAPPEN
AGAIN. WE ALSO PLEDGE TO WORK TOWARDS GLOBAL NUCLEAR DISARMAMENT
AND A LASTING WORLD PEACE.

EVERYONE IS WELCOME. BRING A CANDLE, BRING A FRIEND!
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Charmian Ferguson,Secretary
Kamloops-Shuswap Peace Council
Box 973

Kamloops, B.C.
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